
Participation of the national air carrier of the Republic of Uzbekistan at one of the most
popular tourist fairs in Indonesia allowed to hold a number of meetings with
representatives of business and tourism industry, talk about the peculiarities of cultural
and historical tourism in Uzbekistan and attract potential tourists to the Republic.



We would like to remind you that Uzbekistan Airways will increase the number of regular
flights from Tashkent to Jakarta to 2 per week from April 2024!





 Download PDF 

https://corp.uzairways.com/en/print/pdf/node/1574

